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For : ALL PRESIDENTS/HEADS/OFFICERS-IN-CHARGE OF /HIGHER EDUCATION
INSTITUTIONS (HEIs) IN REGION il

Subject : INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON EDUCATION

Date : 02 JULY 2024

This Office endorses the conduct on an International Conference on Education with the
theme: “The Al in Education: Ethical Challenges and Future Directions toward
Sustainable Development” on July 20, 2024 to be held at Assembly Hall, OLFU Rise
Tower, Fatima Avenue, Marulas, Valenzuela City. This event will gather esteemed
educators, leaders, and key figures in the field of Higher Education.

The said conference program features insightful discussions on the use of Artificial Intelligence
(Al) in education, addressing ethical challenges and exploring future directions for sustainable
development. This event offers a valuable opportunity for knowledge exchange and
collaboration among educators and stakeholders in Higher Education.

Should there be further queries regarding the conference, interested participants may contact
MR. ARJAY F. VIESCA at afviesca@fatima.edu.ph or by phone at 0992-537-4396.

For the voluntary participation of all concemed.

Wide dissemination of this memorandum is desired.

DR. LORA L. YUSI
Director IV

Reference:

Letter from Prof. Muriel E. Caballero, PhD
Campus Administrator
Our Lady of Fatima University
06-28-24
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